
Eden Heights Of Olean 
 

A ss i s ted  L iv ing  &  Memor y  Care  

 2019 
November 

          Veteran’s Day 
         November 11th, 2019 

 
 

      At the urging of major U.S. veteran organizations,  Armistice Day 
was renamed Veterans Day in 1954 and it is always held on November 
11th.  Veterans Day is a federal holiday, one we observe every year on November 11th, it is a day in which 
we take time out of our schedules and we honor our military veterans, who have served keeping our free-
doms and protecting our county.  Here at Eden Heights, we have several veteran’s who served our country, 
we thank each of you for your service, you’ve helped to make this world a better place with your courage, 
sacrifice, and dedication to our country. Thank you! 
 
      

  

Bruce Blackmon 
United States Air Force 

Tony D’Alicandro 
United States Army 

Charles Tyler 
United States               
Marine Corps 

Larry Kardos 
United States Navy 

Bernie Lyaski 
United States Navy 

Melvin McKee 
United States Army 

Jackie Stevens 
United States Army 

Thomas Threadgill 
United States Air Force 

  

Gordon Olson 
United States Army 
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Save the Date 

      On December 14th from 1:30-3:30pm we will be hosting our annu-
al Holiday Party for residents, family and friends.  We will be mailing 
out invitations soon. 

    If you would like to Donate a basket to raffle off on this day, please 
see April in  activities.  Thank you! 

 

Eden Heights Online Store 

We’ve got Spirit, how about you!  Eden Heights Merchandise is available through our online store with new items added!  To order 
your Eden Heights Merchandise today, please visit  https://edenheights2019.itemorder.com/   

Orders must be in by midnight November 24th, 2019.  To pick up your order at Eden Heights, please select “Pick up from Coach” 
for your shipping method.  Orders will be available for pick-up at Eden Heights of Olean approximately two weeks from due date, 

you will be notified when orders are in.   

Please note, all items are priced at base cost-no profit will be earned by Eden Heights.  For questions, please see Danielle DeLong, 
Community Development Director, phone number is (814) 331-5306 or ddelong@pslgroupllc.com  

A Reminder: 

 Visitors, please make sure you sign in and out when 
visiting family or friends here at Eden Heights of  

Olean.  It is important for us to know who is in or out 
of the building.   

Residents, please make sure when you leave, you 
sign out and when you return, you sign back in.  This 
is important for us to know where your are or when 

you have returned.  Thank you! 

Halloween 2019  

Halloween 2019      
pictures continue 
on to page 3 
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Staff Birthday’s 

Amanda Mellin– November 2nd 
 

Nicole Jimerson– November 4th 
 

Barbara Lippert– November 4th 
 

Dawn Sciabarrasi-November 5th 
 

Jody Jordan– November 10th 
 

Marsha Ingalls– November 16th 
 

Charlene Burgess– November 17th 
 

Kelly Wilkins– November 20th 
 

April Kilbourn– November 28th 
 

New Staff, please let Activity Department know your 
DOB! Thank you! 

Meeting Dates 

Bon Appetite Meeting 
November 18th @ 1:30pm 

 
Activity Meeting 

November 19th @ 10:30am 
 

Resident Council Meeting  
November 19th @ 3:30pm 

Scarf, Coat, and Mitten Drive 

        As the cold weather is descending upon us, we are taking dona-
tion of new or gentle used scarfs, coats and mittens: These items will 
be donated to our local charity to help people in need. Please bring 

these items of donation down to the Activity Department.  Thank you 
for your kindness in helping keep someone warm this 

winter! 

Can Food Drive 

     We will be starting a can food drive for the month of November 
and December, we will be putting out a collection box in our front  

lobby or you can drop off your can foods in Activities.  
Thank you so much for your kindness and helping us 

reach our goal.   

Toys for Tots 

If you would like to help a child/children this holiday season, in 
our front lobby, there is a donation box for Toys for 
Tots until December 9th when the donations will be 

picked up.                                                          
Thank you for your generous spirit!  

Donations for November and December 2019 



161 South 25th Street 
Olean, NY  14760 

 

Phone: 716-372-4466 
Fax: 716-372-1681 

 
We’re on the web: 

www.edenheights.com 

Exceptional Care…… 
             Exceptional Caring…. 

                              Exceeding Expectations…. 
 

Kelly Wilkins Executive Director 
Nicole Jimerson Business Office Manager 
Charlene Burgess Wellness Care Director 
Sharon Konert  Memory Care Director 
Jody Jordan Case Manager 
Marsha Ingalls Dining Services Manager 
Justin Putnam Environmental Director 
April Kilbourn Activity Director 
Danielle Delong Community Development Director 

  Reminders: 

      Residents, kitchen staff 
can not put any left over food  
into their refrigerator, it is 
against Department of Health    
Regulations!  

 Get Social 
   With us 
    Like us 
Come visit us on 
our Facebook page. 

Outings for the month of November 

November 6th @ 10:30am-First Responders Deliveries 
 

November 12th @ 10:30am-Big Lots 
 

November  27th @ 10:30am-Grand Slam 
 

November 29th @ 1:00pm-Seneca Museum 
 

November 29th @ 6:00pm-Santa Clause Lane Parade 

 Entertainment 

On Wellness Care: 

Ade Adu November 1st @ 1:30pm 

Ed Bentley  November 7th@ 1:30pm 

Rustic Ramblers November 14th @ 
1:30pm 

Russ Keyser November 21st @ 1:30pm 

Bryan & Cindy, Musical Bingo  
November 30th @ 1:30pm 

 

On Memory Care: 

The Calabrese’s November 2nd @ 2:00pm 

Alex Cole-November 16th @ 1:30pm 

Happy Birthday! 

November 1st– Ellen Ford 
November 5th- Carolyn Stives 
November 5th-Phillip Halladay 
November 7th– Virginia Smith 

November 8th– Guy French 
November 11th– Charles Tyler 
November 11th– Bruce LaQuay 
November 14h– Joanna Roblee 

November 17th-Jean Bush 
November 17th Phyllis Burt 

November 19th– Sheila Peace 
November 22nd- Dora Baker 
November 22nd– Anthony       

D’Alicandro 
 

Premier Senior Living welcomes     
suggestions, positive feedback,                
compliments or complaints. 

 1-800-380-8908 

  Workshop with Justin Putnam 
 

    On November 16th at 1:30pm, Justin Put-
nam, our Maintenance Director, will be doing 
a Shadow Box Give Thanks Tree workshop 
for residents, family and friends.  Come join 
us for an afternoon of fun and creativity.  
Please sign up to join us on the bulletin board 
in activities to let us know how many will be 
joining us on this day.   

      Please remember  the 
reserved parking spots out 
front of the building are for       
residents vehicles, please 
make sure you aren’t park-
ing in those spots!          
Thank you! 


